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Dear Maricar and Aphrodite, 

 

I would like by this email to inform you that the law draft on  

Environmental impact assessment is currently forwarded to the  

Parliament. It is envisaged that the bill will pass hearings at the  

Parliament and will be enacted no later than the end of this year.  

Please consider that the draft has been developed by the immediate  

participation of the communicant organizations.I will wait for further  

details of any meeting or video conference that the Secretariat may find  

appropriate. 

 

With regard to the Communication ACCC/C/2011/62 we don't have any  

comments to the draft findings and recommendations. 

 

Regards, 

Aida Iskoyan. 
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